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UNIYfR'SITY	 011 MARYI AND 

To:	 Vincent Novara 
Chair, University Senate 

From:	 CTAC 

CC:	 Mary Hummel 
Chair, Campus Transportation Advisory Committee (CTAC) 
Marcy Marinelli 
Chair, Campus Affairs Committee 

Date:	 6/12/2013 

Re:	 Revised Recommendations Regarding the Proposal to Review the Practice of 
Scanning License Plates (Senate Document#: 10-11-24) 

We have carefully considered the proposal entitled "Proposal to Review the Practice of 
Scanning License Plates", (Senate Document#: 10-11-24). We have determined that we can make changes 
to the current system and save data for 90 days instead of 30 days. Upon advisement by the Senate, the 
department will increase data storage to 90 days. 

As a standard practice, The Department of Transportation gives data upon request to the University Police. 
The Transportation Department does not determine standards of use by the police. 
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